Important Changes to Benefit Programs

Federal and state benefit programs that provided temporary eligibility and enrollment procedures due to the COVID-19 pandemic will begin returning to regular
operations over the coming months. These programs will have specific requirements and unique timeframes for returning to pre-pandemic services.
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Please use the information below to find details concerning these important updates.

WHAT
does this program do?

WHY
is this changing?

WHEN
will changes occur?

WHERE
can | learn more?

VDSS Assistance dss.virginia.gov/benefitchanges

For program eligibility or to apply for assistance online, visit CommonHelp.
For phone assistance, contact the Enterprise Call Center at (855) 635-4370.
For deaf or hard-of-hearing (TTY/TTD) assistance, contact (800) 552-7917 or (866) 246-9300.




